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Bealings School
Sandy Lane

Tel:  01473 622376




25th February 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Finally, the announcement we've all been waiting for - March 8th will see us all back together again!

As strict Covid regulations remain in place for everything outside of schools returning, we will continue with the same protocols that were in place last term.

As a reminder:

Regular handwashing and cleaning

2 bubbles with staggered playtimes and lunch times

Staggered pick up (please remind yourself of your family's time slot)

All adults to wear masks during drop off and pick up (this is due to the number of adults gathering together at this time and to protect each other should staff need to speak to parents on the playground)

One way system in and out of school (in short: use the back path when with your child)

No unessential visitors allowed in school

No belongings other than essentials to be brought into school by the children

We will watch the impact that opening schools has on the virus locally and nationally, however we remain hopeful that once the summer term arrives we may be able to loosen some if not all of the restrictions in school with the hopes of a 'normal' and joyous last term.

We will update you before the Easter holidays regarding this.

Could we take this opportunity once again to say a huge thank you to all of you for the great effort you have made for your children during this lockdown. It hasn't been easy for any of us and you have made great sacrifices to keep your children connected with their work at Bealings. We have been extremely grateful for your patience and support.

Look forward to seeing you all soon.

Kind regards,

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: bealings_school@yahoo.co.uk
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